
 Team of RIGSS officials of Royal Government of Bhutan visited ICAR-NRC for 

Orchids, Pakyong, Sikkim 

A team of RIGSS officials from Royal Government of Bhutan visited ICAR-NRC for 

Orchids, Pakyong, Sikkim on 01-04-17. The Director welcomed the Ms. Siporah, 

Nodal officer and all official delegates of Bhutan and gave power point presentation 

above the role of institute research activities and farmers centric programmes. He 

also explained the role of ICAR in Indian agricultural system and latest farmers 

programmes which were introduced by ICAR & Govt. of India. Scientific staff of ICAR-

NRCO was interacted with a team of RIGSS officials and visited experimental farm of 

the institute. RIGSS officials appreciated the farmer’s programmes conducted by 

ICAR, and various schemes of Govt. of India and team effort of ICAR-NRCO for 

research and extension activities.  
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